
ANNEX E 
 

The Village Hall 
Warden Road 

Eastchurch 
Sheppey 

Kent 
ME12 4EJ 

 
Phone/Fax 01795 880 790 

 
 

Website: eastchurchpc.kentparishes.gov.uk  ____                   Email: eastchurchparishcouncil@hotmail.com 
   

Dear Resident, 
 
Eastchurch Parish Council is considering applying to have the double yellow lines at the northern end of 
Church Road extended. 
 
The northern end of Church Road has a pinch point, and this prevents traffic from flowing down the road 
due to the parked cars. With an extension to the existing yellow lines, this could be alleviated as vehicles 
would not be able to park on the Eastern side, thereby allowing enough room for traffic to pass without 
interruption. The properties on the Eastern side have off road parking leaving space for those on the 
western side to park close by. 
 
This initial, informal consultation is to request your views and opinions on the project. 
 

▪ Currently the yellow lines finish outside 82a.  
▪ The proposal would be to extend these to the end of 19b Church Road. 
▪ The attached map shows the current lines in yellow and the proposed lines in red. 
▪ The lines would only be on the Eastern side of the road only, as marked. 

 
 
 
 
Please indicate your preference by ticking the appropriate box for the statement below: 
 
The existing yellow lines should be extended by the length of the red lines as marked on the map.
   
 
    Agree     Disagree 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to fill in this consultation. Please return your form to the Parish Council office 
by 20th June 2019. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms Fiona Jackson 
Clerk to Eastchurch Parish Council 



 Proposed Yellow Line Extension – Church Road, Eastchurch 
 
 

 


